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Prelude          2024 Year in Review slides 

Welcome  Pastor Derek King  

Invocation and Silence               #899 

Opening Song             “Uyai Mose (Come All You People)                  #2 

Time with Children                        Berni Kaufman      

Worship Music       “I Will Follow” 

   “The Lord Your God Is With You” (Zeph. 3:17) 

             Kids Sing: Kristin Kaufman, director; Candy Unrau, piano 

Scripture Reading                Luke 6:1-16               Ron Schrag 

Message   “Keep the Sabbath Holy”           Pastor Kenzie Intemann 

Song of Response “Praise to the Lord, the Almighty!”              #88 

Sharing Joys and Concerns            

Prayers of the People 

Snow Camp Report        Jr. FEWZ 

Announcements   (Kids collect coins for MCC) 

Benediction  

Sending Song         “Masithi: Amen (Sing Amen)”                      #90 

Postlude  

 

 
 
 
To share a financial offering, please leave your donation in the vessel on the table 
in the Fellowship Hall. To give online, scan the QR code on the back page.  
 

Sunday School begins 10 minutes after the end of the worship service. 

Adults will meet around tables in the Fellowship Hall. 

 

  



Key 

 KMRS: Kansas Mennonite Relief Sale 
 MC USA: Mennonite Church USA (denominational conference) 
 MCC: Mennonite Central Committee (relief, development, and peace mission) 
 MDS: Mennonite Disaster Service (repair/rebuild homes damaged by disasters) 
 MWC: Mennonite World Conference  

WDC: Western District Conference (Eden’s regional conference of MC USA) 
 

OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

 
Nursery: Feb. 2: Whitney and Lance Loganbill             Feb. 9: Worship at Pine Vlg 
                                      
The peace lamp is lit as a reminder to pray for an end to violence in the world. We 
trust in the power of prayer, as we know that through prayer, all things are possible. 
 
Harvey Stucky (96) died Jan. 27 at his home. The funeral was on Sat., Feb. 1 at 
Eden. We extend our sympathy to Harvey’s family. 
 
Bring gently used items for Angels Attic next week. Eden 2024 Financial update:  
 
As of Dec. 31, income was $567,830 and expenses $519,813. A net income of 
$48,000. Net commission expenses were very close to our budget. The Stewardship 
commission would like to thank the congregation for their prayerful giving. 
 
The Peace and Witness Commission invites you to learn more about MCC. Gather 
for a work night from 6 to 8 p.m., Feb. 24 at the MCC Center in North Newton. After 
a short tour, we will work on projects which include tying comforters, assembling kits, 
and book recycling. These items are especially needed: metal pencil sharpeners and 
blue or black pens for the school kits; dark or bright colored hand towels, 
approximately 16” x 26”, bar soap in original package, and wide tooth combs 6” to 8” 
for hygiene kits. You are welcome to bring a 2 liter of pop and/or a snack. The 
commission would like to have an idea of how many plan to participate. There is a 

Remember In Prayer 
 

• The family of Harvey Stucky who died at his home Jan. 27.  

• Kylie Goering’s father, Lewis Irving, is receiving hospice care at 
Schowalter Villa in Hesston.  

• Eugene Goering at Wesley’s cardiac rehab facility making progress. 

• Mark Rupp receiving hospice care at Pine Village. 

• WDC: Pray for WDC congregations supporting immigrants, asylum seekers 
and refugees, as they seek justice and safety in the face of threat and fear.  



signup sheet in the fellowship hall. If you need more information, contact Bob Schrag, 
Perry Krehbiel, Shirley Delk, Wanda Knight, or Marla Gillmore. 
 
All adults and youth are invited to participate in WDC's conference-wide Listening 
Tour sessions today during Sunday School and again following the potluck meal. 
The purpose is to empower the vitality of congregations by hearing their stories, 
offering ongoing relationship, and supporting their witness and mission. 
 
The Food Pantry needs you! We are looking for volunteers on Thursdays and 
Saturdays. It is easy and rewarding and you can work as little as one hour a month. 
Contact Emily Regier if you are interested or have any questions! 785-341-3627 

 

 
BEYOND OUR COMMUNITY 

 
Cars, trucks, motorcycles, campers, tractors, farm machinery and anything of value 
to be sold at this year's KMRS. Your donations can be used as a charitable tax 
donation. Call Jerry Toews, 620-367-8257, for more information. 
 
Donations needed for KMRS: Money to cover pre-sale expenses ($89,000) are 
appreciated, so that 100% of the proceeds from the sale go directly to MCC.  
 New or gently used Items are needed for the general auction, quilt auction, 
children's auction, and various booths (Kansas Crafts and Plants & Things).  
 Cars, trucks, motorcycles, campers, tractors, farm machinery and anything of 
value. Your donations can be used as a charitable tax donation. Call Jerry Toews, 
620-367-8257, for more information. 
Please contact Eden KMRS Representatives if you would like to donate: Fred and 
Bev Goering, Berni Kaufman, or Rene and Kristin Kaufman 
 
Dates to remember for KMRS:  
 Feb 14: Deadline for Quilt Auction donations 
 Feb. 23: Fellowship Meal deadline (sign up sheets are on the information stand) 
 Mar. 1 Deadline for photos for Auction Sale Bill 
 Mar. 9 and 19: Fellowship Meals 
 Apr. 11 and 12: Kansas Mennonite Relief Sale in Hutchinson 
 

 
This week 
   Feb. 2:  9:30 a.m. Worship (Scripture: Lk. 6:1-16)  
  10:40 a.m. Sunday School for children 
  10:40 a.m. WDC Listening Process for adults 
  11:30 Potluck meal and WDC Listening Process: Part 2 
 Feb. 3: 6 p.m. Peace/Witness Commission at office 



 Feb. 4:  6:30 Education/Discipleship Commission at office 
 Feb 5: 6 p.m. FEWZ at West Zion  
  6 p.m. Meal at church (Various soups and various desserts) 
 6:45 p.m. Jr. FEWZ in the youth room – Book of Ruth 
 Children’s activities and Adult class with STEPMC in Room 127 
 7:30 p.m. Ladies Chorus  
  8 p.m. Chancel Choir 
 Feb. 6: 4:30 SCRT 
 
Looking Ahead 
    Feb. 9:  9:30 a.m. Worship at Pine Village (Scripture: Lk. 7:1-11) / no SS  
 Feb. 12: Wednesday night activities 
 Feb. 16 9:30 a.m. Worship (Scripture: Lk. 7:18-35)  
  10:40 a.m. Sunday School  
 Feb.17: 9 a.m. SMHCA at office 
  6:30 Worship Commission at office 
  7 p.m. Deacon Commission at office 
 Feb. 19: Wednesday night activities 
 Feb. 22-23: Pastors and Jr. FEWZ at Know Jesus, Hesston College 
 Feb 23: 9:30 a.m. Worship (Scripture: Lk. 7:36-50) / 10:40 a.m. Sunday School 
 

 
Last Week: Attendance:  146; Zoom: 13; Sunday School: 107 
Offering:     Budget: $3,535.00; SS: (Christian Soup Ministries/Hutchinson) $5.10 
 

 
 
Scan this QR code to give online through PayPal or Venmo.  

Eden Church Office: 109 E Hirschler St, Box 406, Moundridge KS 67107 
Office Hours: 8 a.m. to Noon Monday, Wednesday, and Friday 

Phone: 620-345-8320; Email: edenoffice@edenmennonite.org    
Eden Church Building: 401 18th Ave, Moundridge, KS 67107 

Building Hours: 8 a.m. to 3 p.m. Sunday and Tuesday through Friday 
Phone: 620-345-8315 

Check out our website at www.edenmennonite.org 
Like us on Facebook 

 
Lead Pastor Derek King         Associate Pastor Kenzie Intemann 

Cell Phone: 717-201-1147       Cell Phone: 580-302-4243 
dking@edenmennonite.org   kintemann@edenmennonite.org 

(Day off: Friday)   (Day off: Friday) 
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